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November 5, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Jeb Ball 
Mrs. Billie Jo Underwood 
Mr. Joe Davis 
Mr. Skip Gruber 
Baldwin County Commission 
312 Courthouse Square, Suite 12 
Bay Minette, Alabama 36507 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
The City of Daphne would like to request that Baldwin County submit a request to ALDOT to reclassify 
Corte Road.  We appreciate the cooperation and coordination. Should you have any questions 
concerning this matter, do not hesitate to contact my office or our City Engineer, Josh Newman.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Troy R. Strunk 
Executive Director, City Development 


